
Important Upcoming Dates:

● 1/31 One School One Book at 
LLE

● 2/21-2/27 No School- Winter 
Break

January 28, 2022

Mr. Marc Gussen at CRS

Students at CRS were lucky enough 
to have Mr. Marc Gussen from the 
Closter Nature Center visit! He 
showed some cool animals such as a 
spotted leopard gecko! Mr. Marc also 
discussed some pond animals and all 
about their habitats. Thank you so 
much for visiting CRS!



Spotlight on Kindergarten
Happy 2022! The Kindergarten 
classes have had a very busy start to 
the new year by addressing Nutrition  
and living a healthy life. The students 
completed a My Plate, and discussed 
the food groups and their importance 
to our bodies. In our new reading 
series called Into Reading this unit 
corresponded very well to the stories 
read such as “Being Fit”, “Get Up, and 
Go!”, and “Getting Rest”. Here’s to a 
happy and healthy 2022!

Snowy Winter Activities
Winter can feel like a long time, but with some fun 
activities to do in the snow it can be a very fun time! 
Here are some creative ways to make your cold snowy 
day an adventure! You can visit this link for some great 
ideas!
https://happyhooligans.ca/creative-snow-play-ideas/ 
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